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Mr. Lawrence Kripps SKeblusek
Energy Incorporated MService
515 W. Harrison [E(3)
Suite 220
Kent, Washinaton 98031

Dear Mr. Kripps:

I have recefved your request for additional information dated March 5,
1981. Enclosed is a copy of Chapter 11 of the Waterford FSAR. The remain-
ing information which you require to complete your review of the Waterford
containment system will be provided by March 31, 1981, If I can be of
further assistance, please call me on 4%2-7119.

Sincerely,

Original signed by
Suzanne Keblusek, Froject Manager
Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
Chapter 11 of wWaterford
FSAR

cc w/0 enclosure:
J. Pulsipher
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Docket No. 50-382 MAR 17 1981

Mr. Lawrence Kripps
Energy Incorporated
515 W. Harrison

Suite 220

Kent, Washington 98031

Dear Mr. Kripps:

[ have received your request for additional information dated March §

1981. Enclosed is a copy of Chapter 11 of the Waterford FSAR. The remain-
ing information which you require to complete your review of the Waterford
containment system will be provided by March 231, 1981. If I can be of

further assistance, please call me on 492-7119.

Sincerely,
< 1/ .,
K2l cc'~4¢~'~1~’~~<

i)
Suzanne Keblusek, Project Manager
Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
Chapter 11 of Waterford
FSAR

¢c w/o enc1psure:
J. Pulsipher



® \.‘.. .'cul
.)Cl 9,

¢ P UNITED STATES

- " '4.
Th= ] NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
; o z WASHINGTON, D. C. 20655
g
- 4"6
"g" RN 'a‘..
....C
Docket No., 50-382 NAR 17 1981

Mr. Lawrence Kripps
Energy Incorporated
515 W. Harrison

Suite 220

Kent, Washington 98031

Dear Mr. Kripps:

[ have received your request for additional information dated March §

1981. Enclosed is a copy of Chapter 11 of the Waterford FSAR. The remain-
ing information which you require to complete your review of the Waterford
containment system will be provided by March 31, 1981. If I can be of
further assistance, please call me on 492-7119.

Sincerely,

Seexgtani lodteesed

Suzanne Keblusek, Project Manager
Licensing 8ranch No. 2
Oivision of Licensing

Enclosure:
Chapter 11 of Waterford
FSAR

cc w/o enc!psure:
J. Pulsipher
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